
CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL 
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council 
propose to make the following Traffic Regulation Order in accordance with the 
provisions of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 

CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL 
(CHRISTLETON AREA) (SPEED LIMITS) ORDER 2024 
 
The effect of the Order will be to: 
 

(i) Introduce a 30 mph speed limit on the followings lengths of road: 
 

- Plough Lane, Christleton – from its junction with Brown Heath Road 
and Rake Lane for a distance of 260 metres in a westerly direction 

 

- Plough Lane, Christleton – from its junction with Brown Heath Road 
and Rake Lane for a distance of 650 metres in an easterly direction 

(ii) Introduce a 40 mph speed limit on the followings lengths of road: 

- Cotton Lane, Christleton – from its junction with A51 Tarvin Road to its 
junction with Plough Lane and Platts Lane, an approximate distance of 
2090 metres 

- Platts Lane, Christleton – from its junction with Cotton Lane for a 
distance of approximately 630 metres in a north-easterly direction 

- Plough Lane, Christleton – from a point 650 metres east of its junction 
with Brown Heath Road to its junction with Cotton Lane, an 
approximate distance of 645 metres 

- Rake Lane Christleton – from a point 110 metres north of the centre 
line of Plough Lane for a distance of 25 metres in a northerly direction 

(iii) Introduce a 50 mph speed limit on the followings lengths of road: 

- Birch Heath Lane, Christleton – from its junction with Stamford Lane 
and Rake Lane to a point 60 metres east of its junction with The Park, 
an approximate distance of 590 metres 

- Rake Lane, Christleton – from a point 135 metres north of the centre 
line of Plough Lane to its junction with Birch Heath Lane, an 
approximate distance of 530 metres 

- Stamford Lane, Christleton - from its junction with Birch Heath Lane to 
its junction with A51 Tarvin Road, an approximate distance of 1860 
metres 

The Order will also consolidate existing speed limits. 



 
Full details are in the draft Order which, together with a plan showing the extents 
of the proposal, may be viewed in the Public Notices section of the Council’s 
website, or at Cheshire West and Chester HQ, 58 Nicholas Street, Chester, 
CH1 2NP.   
 
Copies may be obtained by emailing: 
highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk  or via telephone request to  
0300 123 7036. 
 
All objections and other representations relating to the Order must be made in 
writing to the undersigned by 10th January 2025 and objections must specify 
the grounds on which they are made. Any representations made should 
specify the title of the Order and may become available for public inspection.  
 
Eraina Smith 
Senior Manager – Asset and Network 
Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council 
Highways Office Guilden Sutton 
Guilden Sutton Lane 
Guilden Sutton 
Chester 
CH3 7EX 

mailto:highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

